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Two neighboring churches from Delaware came together and sent out a 
combined short term mission’s taskforce that has left their mark here in 
Mezcales. Abundant Life Church of Georgetown and Crossroads Community 
Church of Bridgeville sent a delegation of 10 willing servants on a 10 day 
mission’s experience that has enriched their lives and touched those that 
they came to minister to. The primary objective was to construct walls which 
enclose a multipurpose area, creating a safe place for our kids to play. This 
space will also serve for special events and outdoor meetings. Our intrepid 
short term missionaries took on the challenge of doing a construction project 
working in the hot tropical environment with materials that were foreign to 
them. It was a labor of love.

They came to minister in all sorts of ways. We passed out tracts and chili 
coated lollipops in a shanty town known as CardboardLandia. We invited 
the folks to two church services where the group ministered in worship and 
testimonies. God moved in them and through them as they ministered in 
Spirit and in truth. I had the privilege of sharing the message on both Sunday 
morning and Thursday evening and we saw a moving response to God’s 
Good News!

One evening after a hard day’s work we all went out for Mexican ice cream 
at a nearby seaside plaza. Frank handed out a tract to a fifteen year old girl 
and Migdalia shared the Lord with her. They asked me to pray with this young 
senorita to receive Jesus as her Savior. When we held hands and began to 
pray, tears gushed down her cheeks. It was sweet to witness her sincere 
act of faith. The group enjoyed the authentic Mexican dishes that our staff 
cooked up for them and they also savored our daily early morning devotions. 
We saw many of the missionaries deeply touched as God ministered through 
His word to those who came to minister. We’d like to invite you to experience 
it for yourself! Ask your pastor to contact us about a multi-church short term 
mission adventure.

Together We are LifeSavers!
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GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

Two Churches
A Tale of

Mezcales, Mexico
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Prayer & Opportunities!
1. �Food relief fund to provide beans and rice to 

needy families.

2. �Children’s clothing in good condition sizes 4-12 
both boy and girl; sizes 14-16 for girls.

3. �Pray that Vida, our Spanish Bible institute 
raises up more disciples that plant more 
churches in more countries. Especially pray for 
Peru, Chile, Mexico & Spanish disciples in the 
USA!

4. �Pray that Vida will produce new courses. We 
need $1,200 for video production and $400 for 
the manual.

Thanks for praying!


